* SC DEPARTMENT of Division of Waste Management
* ENVIRONMENTAL Bureau of Land and Waste Management

@  SERVICES

September 3, 2024

Mr. Bill Carver

Compliance and Permitting Specialist
EnergySolutions

740 Osborn Road

Barnwell, SC 29812

Re: SC Radioactive Material License #097 Renewal Application

Dear Mr. Carver:

Your application for renewal of SC Radioactive Material License #097 dated August 27, 2024,
has been received by the Department for review and evaluation. Your application is deemed
timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until this office takes final action.
Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Dé‘ﬁ/% L //,iM)\\
Lynne D. Garner, Manager
Radioactive and Infectious Waste Management

Division of Waste Management
Bureau of Land & Waste Management
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